Lee Group responds to allegations of child labour, anti-unionisation practices and harassment of workers at its factory in Nigeria
2 June 2008

The Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Lee Group to respond to allegations by the National Union of Chemical, Footwears, Rubber, Leather and Non-Metallic Products  that the company employs under-aged children, prevents its workers from unionising, and uses security agents to harass and brutalise workers in Nigeria. The allegations are available here:

 - “Lee Group and abuse of Nigerian workers”, Business Day, Nigeria (11 May 2008) http://www.businessdayonline.com/analysis/editorial/9526.html 
Lee Group sent the following statement: 
It is put to our attention that the NUCFRLANMPE, a union in Nigeria, has given a press release with outrageous false allegations against our companies, in a separate press statement from our management, we have state clearly that all the allegations are false.  Please kindly see the attached document.
 
Our Group has been in operation in Nigeria for over 43 years, and with over 40 establishment all over Nigeria, creating nearly 20,000 employment, and providing a high standard of worker training and condition, we respect and follow every Laws of Nigeria.  We are taking the false allegations by NUCFRLANMPE very seriously, and are working with all the relative Government agencies on this matter to resolve and to gather information to prove that NUCFRLANMPE allegation are false.   
 
Hopefully, the attached information is prove useful for you, please do understand that it has been dishearten for every member of our companies in this matter, with all the effort we have made to assist Nigeria industrialization goal despite of its difficult operating environment, that we are facing such a deliberate and unproved allegation from NUCFRLANMPE.  
 
Best Regards
Mr. Sheau Fung Lee
Lee Group

